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Reminder - Kanawaki Lease Workshop 

tonight  
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Enniskó:wa/March 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to remind Kahnawa'kehró:non that the Community 
Feedback Workshop on the Kanawaki Golf Club Lease takes place 
tonight at the Golden Age Club from 6pm to 9pm.  
 
The Workshop was originally scheduled to take place Wednesday, March 
15th but had to be postponed due to the snow storm. 
 
This will be the final public meeting during consultations. Meat pie, corn 
soup and refreshments will be served. 
  
Consultation Officer Linda Delormier can be reached to discuss the 
Kanawaki Lease via email at kanawaki.lease@mck.ca or by telephone at 
514-770-3904. Community members can also visit kanawakilease.com to 
become familiar with the background on the Lease. 
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